
December 27, 2022 

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR IAFALLO - LACKAWANNA SHIFTING TO 

TRAVEL ADVISORY EFFECTIVE TODAY, DECEMBER 27th AT 10:00AM 

Effective at 10:00 a.m today, Tuesday, December 27th, Lackawanna is 

downgrading its travel ban to a travel advisory. 

The exception is NYS Route 5, which remains closed until further notice by the 

DOT. 

Although the ban has been lifted, I caution against any unnecessary travel as 

snow removal efforts are still continuing on all streets, especially side streets and 

dead ends. 

Over 80 pieces of city, county and contractor snow removal equipment has been 

deployed throughout the city since the storm began, over 70% of this equipment 

is dedicated to the First and Second Wards. 

Please stay safe. 


